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EESITAL CaWEAN

Dear Carter,

On behalf of Connecticut Children's Medical Center (CCMC), the CCMC Foundation’s
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Following the show, she approached me with a big smile asking when we would do
something like this again. Many came out saying things like, “This would have been
perfect for my husband to see.” The smiles and comments told us that we accomplished
what we had set out to do, and more.

Please extend our thanks to all that helped make the day so enjoyable for so many of us.
We will not forget “The Adventures of Znk.™

Sincerely,

Steve Balcanofl
Community Programs



